



FIRST TERM ENGLISH TEST

Level 2AS/ SC.Maths.G.

2020/2021

Read the text carefully then do the activities.

What is peace? People often say that peace is opposite of war. However, there are many other ways to define peace. Some people say that peace means more than 'no war'. Every year many people die in wars, but more people are killed in many other ways.

Each year millions of children and poor people die because they do not have enough food. These hungry people cannot afford to buy food they need. These people are not fighting in a war but they do not have peace in their life either. Therefore, peace can also be the opposite of hunger.

Another cause of death for millions of people every year is disease. Many mortal diseases can be prevented by clean water or cured by medicine. Few people die of dysentery in developed countries, but many people in poor countries die of it and many other preventable diseases. So peace can also be the opposite of preventable diseases.

There are many wars between countries. However, people are also killed by people from their own country. Whenever there are political or religious conflicts, which often results in riots, some people get killed. Therefore, peace can be the opposite of lacking freedom in religious beliefs.

Adapted from: "Success English"

A/Comprehension:

1. Choose the main idea of the text. 0.75pt

- a) The causes of wars b) The different meanings of peace c) The killer diseases

2. Are the following statements "true" or "false"? 2pts

- a) People are killed only in wars.
b) Peace can be the opposite of hunger.
c) Disease kills millions of people every year.
d) In riots, people do not get killed.

3. Answer the following questions according to the text. 3pts

- a) What are the different definitions of peace?

.....
.....

- b) Can hunger be a cause of death? Justify.

.....

- c) What can be prevented by clean water?

.....

4. What or who do the underlined words refer to in the text? 0.75pt

- a) They (§2) b) it (§3) c) which (§4)

B/Text Exploration:

1. A/ Find in the text words that are closest in meaning to the following: 0.5pt

- a) Struggling (§2) = b) banned (§3) =

B/ Find in the text words that are opposite in meaning to the following: 0.5pt

- a) Wealthy (§3) ≠ b) few (§4) ≠

2. Complete the following sentences with: 2.5pts

Haven't been able to - will be able to - must - should have - were able to

- a) He join the anti-war association soon.
b) Yesterday, the students solve the problem easily.
c) The UNO tried to make peace in the world.
d) They stop killer diseases yet.
e) We exchange ideas and opinions in peaceful dialogues.

Test correction

2AS SC/G/MATHS

2020/2021

A/ COMPREHENSION

1) b

2)

a → False

b → True

c → True

d - False

3)

a)

- Opposite of war
- Opposite of hunger
- Opposite of preventable diseases
- Opposite of lacking freedom and religious beliefs

b) Yes it can, because poor people and children don't have food to eat and cannot afford to buy food they need

c) Many mortal diseases can be prevented by clean water

d)

They = children and poor people

It= dysentery

Which= political or religious conflicts

B/ TEXT EXPLORATION

1)

a- =fighting

=healed

b- ≠ poor

≠ many

2)

a-... He will be able to...

b- ...were able to ...

c- ...should have tried ...

d- ...they haven't been able...

e-... must...